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The MTA secured a Mass Transit Security Grant in the amount of $4,577,600 from the U.S. Department of Homeland Security on May 14, 2003.  The grant was announced as the newly formed Department allocated funds it received from the Fiscal Year 2003 Supplemental Bill passed by Congress.  The funds are designed to bolster the security of urban areas in America with high-density population areas and critical infrastructure.

The funds provided may be used to install physical barricades, enhance monitoring systems, improve communications systems, implement prevention planning and training exercises, among other allowable uses.

For Fiscal Year 2004 the MTA is requesting the U.S. Congress to provide $11.4 million in Homeland Security funds.  This request is currently pending legislative action by the House and Senate on the Homeland Security Appropriations Bill.
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